
 

  

Durley Parish Council would like to invite you to take part in a litter 

pick.  Many villagers do this as part of everyday life and we would 

like to encourage more villagers to get involved and make it a more 

social occasion. 

Litterpickers can be collected from Chris or Kirsty for those that want 

to do it in their own time: 

Chris – The Orchard, Manor Road 

Kirsty – 6, Mill Way, Parsonage Lane 

Bags of litter can be left at the Robin Hood or the Memorial Hall for 

collection. 

Additionally, we will run a group pick, meeting at the Robin Hood at 

6pm on Monday 5th and collect litter until dusk then for those that 

wish can go for a drink at The Robin Hood. 

We will also meet at The Farmers Home at 6pm Wednesday 7th and 

collect litter until dusk then for those that wish can go for a drink at 

The Farmers Home. 

We hope you can join us, meet some new people and hopeful make 

this a fun event! 

 

Please stay safe whilst picking on the roadside and use a high vis jacket if possible. 


